
August 20, 2018 

Mr. Patrick Mallon 
Chair, California First Responder Network Authority (CalFRN) 
California Governor's Office of Emergency Services 
630 Pacific Sequoia Blvd. 
Sacramento, CA 95811 

Transmitted Via Email to CalFRN@caloes.ca.gov 

RE: Change in CalFRN Director Appointment for BayRICS 

Dear Mr. Mallon: 

The purpose of this letter is to notify the CalFRN Board of a change in 
representation on the CalFRN Board for the Bay Area Regional Interoperable 
Communications Systems Authority (BayRICS). 

BayRICS General Manager Barry Fraser has represented BayRICS as a Director 
on the CalFRN Board since CalFRN was established in September 2013. Mr. Fraser is 
now retiring as BayRICS General Manger. 

Effective September 11, 2018, BayRICS ' new General Manager, Corey Reynolds 
will replace Mr. Fraser on the CalFRN Board. His contact information is: 

Mr. Corey Reynolds, General Manager 
BayRICS Authority 
4985 Broder Blvd. 
Dublin, CA 94568 
925-803-7882 
510-529-9797 ( cell) 
Corey.reynolds@bayrics.net 

Please contact me or Corey if you have any questions. 

~<~ 
Richard T. Lucia 
Undersheriff, Alameda County 
Chair, BayRICS Authority 

Bay Area Regional Interoperable Communication Systems Joint Powers Authority 
4985 Broder Blvd., Dublin, CA 94568 
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